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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
September 30, 2020 
 

 
To:  Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I 

     Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
     Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
    Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV 
    Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 
 
 

From:  Tim Bryan, P.E., PTOE 
        County Engineer  
 
 

Re: Request to Pave 
 Woods Rd and Gray Hill Road 
  
 

The Engineering Department requests that the Board authorize the Engineering Department to mill portions of 
Woods Road and Gray Hill Road using our term bid contractor and to either pave portions of both roads using 
our term bid contractor or using our term bid asphalt pricing if done inhouse.  This project will not exceed 
$30,000 and will be primarily funded using the monies collected from the logging company that damaged the 
roads.  

 


